From: Knapp, Jerry 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 1:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Trip to KronosWorks Convention

​​​Steve,

Here is my followup from my trip to the KronosWorks Convention November 9th through the 12th.  

Myself and staff member Martin McGrath traveled to Las Vegas on American Airlines flight 313 on November 9th and returned on AA Flight 313 on November 12th which was paid for by Kronos.  We personally paid for the ground transportation from the airport to the hotel.  Lodging accommodations were provided at the Aria Hotel & Convention Center by Kronos as well as meals and admission to the convention.   

The trip provided us the networking and knowledge needed to retire seven (7) DOS systems that have staffed CFD since 1980.  CFD has been a customer and has owned the TeleStaff product (now owned by Kronos) since 2005.  The trip was extremely beneficial to CFD as the Kronos software has now been efficiently staffing the department since January 1st.  

There were no gifts or Honiara received. 

Thank you for your time,  

 

DDC Jerry Knapp
Chicago Fire Department
